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I oppose this measure.  Healthcare professionals in this state are governed by their 

own boards.  Those boards in turn communicate with OHA and other goverment 

authorities.  I do not see how the OHA can fairly rule over all healthcare professions 

in this state.  I as a chiropractor feel that my field would be a minority with little to no 

say in this type of situation.  Please vote "no" on this. 


